

CAREERS EXPO 2012

Tuesday 17 July 2012 6.30 - 8.30pm

Newington Old Boys Volunteer Registration Form

I would like to extend an invitation to all Old Newingtonians to volunteer at the annual Careers Expo in 2012.

The evening will allow Old Boys to share their experiences and journeys with post-school education and work pathways towards their chosen careers with Senior Boys and their Parents in years 10 to 12. Through sharing your experiences it is hoped that Boys and Parents alike will have a better understanding of what is required to achieve their future education and career goals. Old Boys will be served food and beverage in the Cafeteria at the conclusion of the evening.

To assist with catering and evening program please compete and return the following registration form:

	I will be <u>attending</u> the Newington College Careers Expo 2012 on Tuesday 17 July. I will be <u>unable</u> to attend the Careers Expo 2012 but happy to be contacted about my Education/Career journey.
NAME:	
	Final Year at School:
2.	Are you currently studying? Yes/No If YES, continue onto Question 3 If No, go to Question 4
3.	STUDY DETAILS
	Course: Institution: Current Year of Study:
4.	EMPLOYMENT DETAILS
	Employment Status: Part-time/Full-time Area of work (Industry):
	Years in Industry: Current Job Title:
	Briefly describe your current job:
	CONTACT DETAILS
	Email:
	Phone No:
	Fax No:

Please RSVP by Friday 11 May 2012

Jamie Breden, Careers and VET Coordinator

 $\label{lem:email:j.breden@newingtoncollege.nsw.edu.au} Email: j.breden@newingtoncollege.nsw.edu.au$

Fax: 02 9568 9350